NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE IRION COUNTY
WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

A PUBLIC MEETING will convene at 6:00 PM on the 8" day of SEPTEMBER, 2025, in the
Irion County Courthouse Annex, 208 N Park View, Mertzon, Texas. The purpose of this meeting
is to accept public comment on the proposed FY 2025-26 Budget and proposed 2025 Tax Rate.
The proposed 2025 Tax Rate is $0.010801 per $100 of valuation. The proposed tax rate is below
the no-new-revenue tax rate and will not increase taxes. Information on the proposed FY 2025-26
Budget and 2025 Tax Rate can be found at the District homepage, at http://www.irionwed.org/ .
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Dvana Thomas, General Manager
Ashley Masters, Technician

THE STATE OF TEXAS:
COUNTY OF IRION:

This is to certify that at the time and on the date stamped thereon, this notice of a meeting, a copy of which is attached hereto, has
been filed in my office and was posted on the bulletin board in the Courthouse, as is reqmred by Chapter 551, Governqqﬂ?f\‘fo
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These public hearings and meetings are available to all persons regardless of disability. If you requﬂﬂpﬁ?‘

assistance to attend the meeting or hearing, please contact the Irion County WCD at 325/835-2015 at least 24 hours
in advance of the meeting.




